Miguel Montejo

Chairman

IBM Company, Quezon City

February 19, 2001
Ms. Lenita Alferos
ABC Subd.
San Juan, Manila

Dear Ms Alferos:

Your letter of February 05, in which you apply for a position as Computer Programmer, has just come to my attention.

Unfortunately, there is no opportunity at the moment, but I definitely will keep your application in our active files, for I am very well impressed with both your personal and your employment qualifications.  I suggest that you get in touch with me again in six weeks if you are still interested.
Very truly yours,
Miguel Montejo

